Radiance Dance Toowoomba – Certificate III Learning from home program.

Dear Students,

Term 2

We are writing to you to update you with our plans for the commencement of Term 2.  

In light of the Premier’s announcement that schools will be delivering an at home or remote learning program for the first five weeks of Term 2, I provide the following information that directly relates to your CUA30113 Certificate III Qualification at Radiance Dance Toowoomba, in Partnership with ATOD.

To align with schools, Radiance Dance Toowoomba will deliver the CUA30113 Certificate III in Dance Qualification for the period of time outlined by the Premier’s announcement (to date, that is for 5 weeks, starting from Monday the 20th of April) through a Learning From Home Schedule.  The ongoing nature and success of learning from home for this program will be continually reviewed during this time, and communicated to parents as any modifications are made to our delivery.  We will continue to monitor all appropriate authorities and, as we have done previously, continue to abide by government and Queensland Health directives.

Learning from Home Schedule
Over the course of this week parents and students will be provided with our Learning from Home schedule and guidelines. There will be more detailed communication around our Learning from Home schedule as it is distributed to students.  It is important to remember that this is a Certificate III level qualification within the VET Sector, which is considered adult learning.  Due to this, students are expected to demonstrate some autonomy and participate in self-directed learning, so the schedule will not look like a school timetable, but rather set tasks, deadlines and available resources.

As we are all aware, this is a time of significant change and it is important that we are conscious of the need for flexibility, both in the home environment and at Radiance Dance Toowoomba. Whilst we are distributing and applying the Learning from Home schedule and guidelines it is important to understand that there will be ongoing reviews and changes to any program based on the needs and experiences of all stakeholders, in addition to working in with our partnering requirements (ATOD). We, as a community, will continue to learn together as we adapt to our new environment, and ask that patience and understanding be shown to all staff working with you for your Certificate III Qualification.

We want our community to be assured that our dance school undertakes to support our students and our families to the very best of our ability. I in turn ask that our community is mindful that the implementation of these significant changes has required a professionalism, application to task and dedication from all of our staff. Whilst we have, and continue to do, our utmost to move seamlessly into this ever changing environment I encourage all of us to know that this mythical land of perfection may take some time to find. 

